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STONY BROOK WEST & SOUTHAMPTON CHAPTER

To all UUP Delegates, Alternate Delegates, Committee Chairs and Members  and 
Department Representatives:

YOUR ATTENDANCE IS REQUESTED. 

Wednesday, September 9, 12 Noon, Wang Center Chapel (LUNCH INCLUDED)

UUP Statewide President, Dr. Phil Smith, will give an update on the New York 
State budget and its impact on SUNY and answer any questions you may have 
for yourself or your department.
 
Additional agenda items will be included so if you have something to bring to 
the group, let me know.

I know how busy everyone is this time of year and hope you'll take an hour out of your day to join us 
for lunch.

RSVP ON-LINE ONLY today but no later than September 1st by clicking here.

 or cut and paste this URL in your browser.

http://leadernet.aft.org/formmaker/take/survey.cfm?id=eacba250-5056-b94b-119c-8561b948ef2c

THANKS!
Pam Wolfskill
UUP West Campus Chapter Membership Development Officer

p.s. I apologize if you received this email more than once.


